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Sasha Linker

From: Caryl Gorska >
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 3:56 PM
To: CommAsst
Subject: A correction to the Liang Chao conflict of interest letter by Sean Welch dated June 10
Attachments: Comment Letter Welch (item 14).pdf

Dear FPPC; 
 
In the letter from Sean P. Welch (attorney for the Vallco property owner) dated June 10, a photo of the 
intersection of McLaren Place and Wheaton is shown on page 11 to indicate the view from Cupertino Council 
Member Liang Chao’s home at 10175 McLaren Place (page 11 image pasted below for convenience). 
 
But Ms. Chao’s home is NOT at that intersection, but rather at the end of the cul de sac on McLaren Place. As is 
clearly evident in the second image below (source: Google maps), her view of the proposed Vallco development 
would be blocked by the large evergreen in front of her house year-round, as well as other impediments. 
 
I would like to submit this exhibit for the record to point out that Mr. Welch’s photo is not truthful.  
 
I also find the unwritten assumption that a view of the Vallco development would affect the value of one’s 
home quite an amusing argument for the property owner’s attorney to make, as one would presume the value 
would be negatively impacted by such a view. 
 
Regards, 
 
Caryl Gorska 

 
 

 
P.S.I have also attached the pdf of Mr. Welch’s entire letter for convenience  
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